
 

31/12/2018 

Important Notice 

 

 

This is to inform you that the Organising Committee for the Two-Day National Conference on 

Caste and Communication has been receiving requests from scholars and other interested 

candidates to extend the date of submission of abstracts for the said conference. Acting upon the 

requests, the Conference Coordinator is happy to extend the date for the submission of abstracts 

till 15th January, 2019. 

Kindly note that the date of submission of final papers shall remain the same as informed earlier. 

 

 

 

 

Prof. Biswajit Das 

(Conference Coordinator) 


